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Dated: 07.04.2021

Notification

Subject: Postponement of Entrance Test of MBA Programme for the session 2021-23

In view of the sudden surge in Covid-19 cases in the City, the University (AUD) has
postponed the MBA entrance examination scheduled to be held on the 11th April
2021.

New date will be announced on the University Website later on after assessing the
situation.

Therefore, all concerned are advised to frequently visit the official website
(www.aud.ac.in) of the University for any updates/notifications related to the MBA
Entrance examination schedule/ guidelines. Such information available only on the
official website of the university should be considered authentic.
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